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June 2, 2016                                EOL2016063102002 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

Subject: Product Discontinuance 
 

On behalf of TRP, Bel Fuse Inc. is issuing this correspondence as confirmation of 
discontinuance of one of our ICMs. 

Please remove the following P/N from your AVL: 

EOL Part                                 Replacement Part 

1-1840710-3                                 2250015-3 

We will be able to do a Last Time Buy. Orders need to be placed by August 31, 
2016 with shipments no later than December 31, 2016. Orders for the replacement 
part can be placed immediately. 

Should you have any questions, contact your local bel representative or contact me 
directly. 

Sincerely, 

Warren 

Warren Mitch                                                                                                                                                             
Product Administrator                                                                                                                                                
Bel Fuse Inc.                                                                                                                                
warren.mitch@belf.com 


